
From: Bill Nesheim  
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 8:33 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I am writing in support of New Hampshire’s current net metering policy and practice.  The current 
practice does a good job of supporting distributed rooftop solar power which I believe is one of the most 
economical and least intrusive ways to enhance our overall energy supply and reduce our dependence 
on fossil fuels.   Rooftop Solar has minimal impact on land use and neighborhood aesthetics and 
distributed supply coupled with suitable technology in the distribution system can enhance overall 
system capacity and reliability.  
 
Net Metering is just the kind of incentive needed to encourage and support investment in the 
distributed generation and storage systems needed to provide utility customers in New Hamphsire with 
the “safe, adequate and reliable service at just and reasonable rates” that they deserve. 
 
Thanks.  
Bill Nesheim 
 


